
Career and College Readiness Resources
In today's global economy, students must be well-prepared for the demands of college and the workplace. New York
Mills provides support to assist students as they transition to high school and into an increasingly wide array of
postsecondary options. The options we offer is described below.

Concurrent Enrollment
New York Mills High School partners with Minnesota State Community and Technical College to offer the following
college credit courses to our high school students. Students who successfully complete these courses generate both
high school and college credit from the partnering postsecondary institution.

There is no cost to the student to participate in these courses. These courses provide high school students advanced
skills today and greater flexibility when they enter the university setting.
New York Mills High School offers the following Concurrent Enrollment Courses, taught by NYM teaching staff:
Engl 1101, Engl 1205, Math 1116, Math 1114, and Chem 1100.

New York Mills also partners with M|State for online courses via eCampus.  A student is able to take an online class
where it fits in their schedule.

Cumulative GPA requirements to be eligible for concurrent enrollment/eCampus.
Juniors 3.2
Seniors 2.8
Math classes - one year of Algebra 2 required

Postsecondary Enrollment Options (PSEO)
PSEO is a program that allows students in 10th, 11th and 12th grades earn both high school and college credit while
still in high school.  Most PSEO courses are offered on the campus of the postsecondary institution; some courses
are offered online. Each participating college or university sets its own requirements for enrollment into the PSEO
courses. Eleventh and 12th-grade students may take PSEO courses on a full- or part-time basis; 10th graders may
take one career/technical PSEO course. If they earn at least a grade C in that class, they may take additional PSEO
courses.
 
There is no charge to PSEO students for tuition, books or fees for items that are required to participate in a course.
Students must meet the PSEO residency and eligibility requirements and abide by participation limits specified in
Minnesota Statutes, section 124D.09.
 
For current information about the PSEO program, visit the Minnesota Department of Education’s Postsecondary
Enrollment Options (PSEO) webpage.

For questions on any of these resources please contact:
Jodi Raser, Licensed School Counselor jraser@nymills.k12.mn.us 385-2553 ext. 212

http://education.state.mn.us/MDE/StuSuc/CollReadi/PSEO/index.html
http://education.state.mn.us/MDE/StuSuc/CollReadi/PSEO/index.html
mailto:jraser@nymills.k12.mn.us

